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The Western Cape Government Health and Wellness 
welcomes the repeal of the COVID-19 regulations.
The Health Regulations have been repealed which we welcome and support. 
 
We encourage voluntary mask wearing where applicable (people who have flu 
symptoms, people who have underlying chronic conditions and the elderly). We 
urge individual responsibility to live with COVID-19 which is not "gone" and we 
should continue to be mindful of the vulnerable. 

We also encourage vaccination (COVID-19 and flu) and ongoing good ventilation 
and other good habits. 


